Nar-Anon World Services has launched an Instagram account. This account is being launched
on a trial basis as created by the World Service Outreach Committee. You can find us at
https://www.instagram.com/naranonfgh/.

Since ours will be a business account, it must be public, according to Instagram policy. That
means if you are on Instagram and you choose to follow the World Services’ account or like a
post, your account information will be visible to others. If you have anonymity concerns, you
could make sure your name and user nhame do not mention a last name. Or you could choose
not to follow the account and simply click through regularly.

In service,

World Service Board of Trustees
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